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(1/7/2014) Julia Tighe - Re: NYCO Page 1

From: Julia Tighe
To: S Lorey
Date: 6/11/2013 12:39 PM
Subject: Re: NYCO

Fabulous!
Thanks. 

We really appreciate the Council's support and Willie's strong posture at this morning's meeting.

Please let me know if you need anything else.
Thanks-
Julie

Julie Tighe
Director, State Legislative Affairs
Office of Legislative Affairs
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation
625 Broadway, 14th Floor
Albany, New York 12233
518-402-2797
cell 518-813-1664
fax 518-402-9016
 
Connect with DEC on:
Facebook ( http://www.facebook.com/nysdec ) & Twitter ( http://www.twitter.com/NYS_DEC )

>>> "S Lorey" <slorey@adirondackcouncil.org> 6/11/2013 12:10 PM >>>
Julie, 

 

FYI. 

 

Scott

 

 

Scott M. Lorey

Legislative Director

Adirondack Council

342 Hamilton Street

Albany, NY 12210
(518) 432-1770

(518) 937-3939 (cell)




